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Our topic for spring term is 

‘’Superheroes!’ 
Topic will link other areas of the curriculum and will be very much part of our 
daily literacy lessons. St.Johns Ambulance will be visiting Cedar on 13th of 

February as ‘not all superheroes wear capes!’ Letters will be sent home shortly.  

Any questions feel free 

to ask myself at any 
time! Here is to a 

happy and enjoyable 
Spring Term  

Miss Slatcher 

Staffing 
A change in Cedar teaching assistants since beginning of Autumn 

term. Our teaching assistants are Mrs Henshaw and Miss Clark. 
Tuesday afternoons will be split: session 1 Mrs Price and session 2 

Mrs Henshaw and Miss Clark. Mrs Guest teaches Cedar Thursdays 

mornings while Miss Slatcher has time for her SENCO role.  

   

Homework -Spellings will be tested on a Monday and new lists will be put into school planners. 

Please ensure children are reading 3 times per week, this only needs to be a small amount, asking a question about what your child 
has read would be so helpful in developing their comprehension skills. We will carry on our Reading raffle in Cedar. Every time a 

child reads they will get a raffle ticket. The prize will be drawn every Friday where the winning child can choose from a selection of 

books! 

  
A quick reminder:  
All personal belongings should be clearly named.   
Indoor PE kits should consist of white T shirt and 
navy shorts. We shall be outdoors at times so ensure 
you have trainers and warm clothing. 
All jewellery should be removed for PE days and long 
hair tied back!  

 

Here’s to a great Spring term! 
A big, warm welcome back to all 
of Cedar children. I hope you all 

had a lovely break. 

 
 

 

PE:  This term we 

will be doing team 

games and ball 

skills. Our PE days 
are with Mrs Price 

on a Tuesday and 
Miss Slatcher on a 

Wednesday. 

 
  

  

 

Forest School 

Please ensure 

children have their 
wellies, old/warm 

clothes and 
waterproofs in 

school all week in 

case days change. 
Friday afternoons 

are our normal 

Forest School days. 
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